
   

 

 

 

Notice of Public Hearing & Public 

Meeting of Readfield Planning Board 

Wednesday, April 8, 2020 
 

The Readfield Planning Board will hold a Public Hearing followed by a 

Regular Meeting on Wednesday, April 8, 2020 beginning at 6:30 PM.  Please note: 

due to Coronavirus/Covid-19 this meeting will be held via web/phone (see below): 

Join from PC, Mac, Linux, iOS or Android: https://maine.zoom.us/j/278446094 

 

Or Telephone: US: +1 312 626 6799 or +1 646 876 9923 or +1 301 715 8592  or +1 346 248 

7799  or +1 408 638 0968  or +1 669 900 6833  or +1 253 215 8782  

    Meeting ID: 278 446 094 

 

The purpose is to receive comments regarding the following Land Use 

Applications submitted to the Planning Board:  

1.) Readfield Fire Station Expansion located at 1154 Main Street (M120/L084) 

2.) Green Hill Development located at 256 Gorden Road (M130/L017&018) 

 

Please contact the Code Officer with questions at 207-685-3290 or go to 

www.readfieldmaine.org 

https://maine.zoom.us/j/278446094
http://www.readfieldmaine.org/

